
Dear BCS Community, 
 
 
When BCS moves to online learning for the week of March 30 secondary students will need 
their textbooks for limited use.  Elementary students will not need textbooks for the week of 
March 30. 
 
This morning secondary parents were able to register for a time and come pick up textbooks 
from their lockers.  Another time will be made available towards the end of next week to register 
to come pick up textbooks.  
 
We are following this format for the simple reason that we are cleaning and sanitizing the entire 
school multiple times.  The cleaning schedule is what is necessitating a scheduled pick up times 
for books.  This also lets us make sure we do not have too many people in the building at the 
same time. 
 
So, parents of elementary students, you do not need to come to the school to get textbooks or 
anything else.  Classrooms are closed and off limits while they go through multi-staged 
cleanings.  
 
Parents of secondary students, if you did not register for textbook pickup this morning then you 
will have another opportunity next week to come get your student’s textbooks from their locker. 
They will not need any textbooks prior to Monday, March 30. 
 
As you have seen, the ​Enrichment Page​ is up and available for families.  School will resume 
online Monday, March 30.  Instructions and processes will go out early next week.  Thank you 
all for your prayers and patience. 
 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 
 

https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/online-enrichment/

